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To whom it may concern: 

 

I am in strong opposition of this measure. This measure goes against everything I 

believe this state stands for. It is time for law makers to listen to their constituents 

(actually) and recognize that the financial impact and strain this measure would 

create is not possible, realistic, or affordable for our state. The budget is not capable 

of keeping up with what we have already in place and should not have more 

constraints placed on the citizens of Oregon. Do what is right for Oregon and vote 

against this measure.  


